
 
  

 

Ref.#  06-OMO   “17” October 2017 Ms. Andrijana Nikolic  
Udruženje Multiple Skleroze Crne Gore 
Podgorica 

 
 

Dear Ms. Andrijana Nikolic, 

We were very pleased to see you getting the grand-prix in the poster session of the event 
at the EEMEA Experience Exchange for Patient Organization, Oman. 

It is really amazing to learn that your organisation has achieved what it has now, and your 
abilities of a talented designer are certainly convincing.  

Please, accept our warmest congratulations on this well-deserved honour, which will serve 
for the better of your agency and endeavors.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Dr. Yan Vlasov, M.D. 

 

 

 

 

Secretary General 

Russian MS Society / RuMSS 

 


